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ÅSite team reported the incident to the National Incident Recording System for investigation

ÅPollution investigators attend site Thursday, Sunday and Tuesday.

ÅSite team monitored the water levels with weekend working to ensure SFR could be 
opened as early as possible

ÅOutfalls were kept clear of debris

ÅMajority of machines were recovered on Monday following flooding

ÅMachines not recovered were bunded

ÅRoad cleaning implemented

ÅEnsured notifications will be received by the site team (now fully-automated)

ÅBarriers changed to metal chains

ÅTriggers for moving plant, refuges for plant under review

ÅInvestigation on-going

Our response



Misconceptions

ÅLǘΩǎ ƴŜǾŜǊ ŦƭƻƻŘŜŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƘƛǎ ōŜŦƻǊŜΧLǘ ŦƭƻƻŘŜŘ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
LORP works

Å¢ƘŜ ǿŀǘŜǊ ǘƻƻƪ ƭƻƴƎŜǊ ǘƻ Ǝƻ ŘƻǿƴΧ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ [hwt ǿƻǊƪǎ

ÅLORP debris blocked the outfalls

ÅThere were 1000s of litres of fuel leaking into the Otter

ÅThe prospect of a fuel spill was not investigated or taken seriously




